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       Celebration Certificate  Winners
Certificates have been awarded to RW Romeo, Mohammed and 
Sienna; RG Dolsie, Renugi, Yayha and Lloyd; 1A Harry, Jakub and 
Jameela; 1C Brianna, Logan and Olivia; 2G Yura, Jack and 
Dorian; 2W Tiana, Alyssa and Imaan; 3C Muhammad Ali, Henry 
and Ayo; 3S Elizabeth, Megan and Siena; 4Ha Codiee; Sara and 
Heidi; 4He Lionel, Ben, AvaMarie and Liam; 5H Daniel, Tillie and 
Charlie; 5L Victoria, Chas and Elissa; 6G Momina, Victoria ad 
Ruby; 6D Zach, Adam and Gabriella; Well done everyone!

Attendance

Our whole school 
target is 97%
Whole school 
attendance last week 
91%
Nursery- 85.9%
Reception W- 89.2%
Reception G- 95.7%
Year 1C- 96%
Year 1A- 92.7%
Year 2G- 98.1%
Year 2W- 92.7%
Year 3C- 88.7%
Year 3S- 83.7%
Year 4H- 88.1%
Year 4HE- 87.1%
Year 5H- 88.5%
Year 5P-96.3%
Year 6G- 93.9%
Year 6D- 95.9%

Dates

07.03.24 Thursday- 
World Book Day, More 

information on dojo

15.03.24 Friday - Red 
Nose Day, Children can 

wear red / non
uniform

20.03.24 Wednesday – 
Family Tree Planting
(more information to 

Follow)

27.03.24 Wednesday - 
Spring Fair after school 

in the hall
Egg Decorating 

completion (more 
information to follow)

Awards

Attendance
Year 2G- 98.1% - Dodge 
Ball Session
Year 5P- 96.3%- Extra 
break time
Football
This week members of Y3 
and Y4 played a football 
tournament. Those 
attending were chosen for 
their love of the beautiful 
game, and the ways they 
show Crosslee Values.
Crosslee Values
Focus underpinning 
assembly this week: 
I know what the school 
values look like in my 
school
Word of the week: conduct



     

Focus of the week: Improving Behaviour

Headteacher’s Comment
Well done to year 3 and 4 pupils who went to the football 
tournament this week - Mr Sunderland said they played with pride 
and passion , we’re all very proud of them!

We had our first exceptional learners reward today for pupils who 
have followed our Crosslee values all week. Well done for all their 
hard work.                                                 Miss Crew

Comments from the Children
Children across the age 
ranges have told us that 

because behaviour is calmer, 
they are learning more. They 

especially enjoy the quiet 
around school so they can 

concentrate on their lessons.

This week we have ‘reached for the stars,’ increasing high expectations 
for behaviour around school so that everyone can learn to their full 
potential.

A week to reset

We started the week with assemblies about 
our values and we’ve carried on with 
determination to makes our school the best 
possible place for learning it can be.

As soon as children enter school they are 
expected to be quiet and calm so they are 
ready to learn.

On the corridors, everyone makes sure they 
respect the school environment by walking 
and keeping cloakrooms tidy.

In classrooms, children listen carefully to each 
other and their teachers to make sure they 
learn as well as they possibly can.

During social times, children continue to be 
respectful and safe. When playtime is finished 
children are ready to learn again.

See the examples set out in the Dojo from 
Miss Crew for more details.

Comments from Visitors

Visitors to our school this 
week have noticed how calm 
it is and how focused the 
children are. 

They have also noted how 
much support staff give 
children throughout the 
school day.


